Sonja Birr

From:

Karen Dorow

Sent:

Wednesday, February 08, 2017 1:22 PM

To:

Sonja Birr

Cc:

Dan Koski; Chad Scheinoha

Subject:

FW: Rent reduction

Sonja,

Would you please add this to the PI Committee Meeting for approval.

Thanks,

Karen Dorow | Business Manager City of Manitowoc 2655 S. 35th St. Manitowoc, WI 54220 Office (920) 686-6514

From: "James Kaufmann" < jameskaufmann@tm.net>

Sent: Monday, Feb. 6, 2017

To: "Karen Dorow" < kdorow@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Rent reduction

The Manitowoc Bandits would like to have our park rent reduced to \$1500.00 per year to pay off the debt for the concession stand. The \$3000.00 rent is too much because we only have 11 home dates each year. If we have a good year financially I will gladly pay extra until our debt is paid. Thank you for your consideration. Jim Kaufmann, President of The Manitowoc Bandits. 1305A So 14 St, Manitowoc Wi. 54220.